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November 3,2000 

Ms. Nancy Pruitt 
Certification Section 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Change of Name to Mail.com Business Messaging Services, Inc. 
from NetMoves Corp. (Order Number 24958, Certificate No. 2686) 

Dear Ms. Pruitt: 

We have received confirmation from the Florida Secretary of State that the name of the 
above-captioned certificate holder in Florida has been changed to Mail.com Business Messaging 
Services, Inc. I have enclosed labels to be affixed to the headers and footers of every page of the 
company's tariff so that the tariff will properly reflect the new name of the company. 

separate cover, we are sending to her attention a check for $11.47 to cover outstanding balances. 
As you suggested, we spoke with Jackie Knight of the Administration Division. Under 

Enclosed is an extra copy of this letter. Please stamp the extra copy as received and 
return it to us in the envelope provided. Should you have any questions, please communicate 
directly with me or with my colleague Bill Richardson at (202) 663-6038. 

Sincerely, 


